
The Board at its March 26, 2014 meeting adopted the following: 
 
1.  Forward a copy of this report to (1) each City of Toronto Councillor and (2) the City Deputy 

Manager and Chief Financial Officer, for information”. 
 
2. That TTC staff report back to the next Board meeting with what unfunded capital projects 

the TTC could fund with $100 million and list those projects on a priority basis. 
 
 


